
 
            

                                                                                                                                  Dated: _____________  
Dear parent,  
 

• The Private lessons dance agreement is similar to the normal lessons agreement where 
payment is still required for any absences including illness, however with private 
lessons there are ‘no free’ weeks for holidays as the room has been hired and paid for 
specifically for your child’s lesson and is not re-sellable. (You will not be expected to pay 
for lessons when we are closed through natural Dance School Breaks). 

 

• If we are closed for any reason and are unable to supply you with a lesson, then you will 
be informed as soon as possible and will not be charged. 

 

• If your child is unable to make their lesson, then you are expected to contact Donna on 
07928307107 as soon as possible and leave a message or text, so that she can contact 
the teacher and let them know not to expect the child for lesson. I will stress we are not 
in a position to make alternative arrangements for you, if you are unable to attend for 
any reason. 

 

• When your child’s teacher feels that your child is ready for competition, they will discuss 
the possibility with you and your child, as we appreciate that some parents only want 
these lessons for Technique & Exam purposes and not for competition.  
 

• The competitions are typically March, July & October (however this is subject to change 
by the organisers). We normally attend the same competitions in the Birmingham & 
West Midlands, our competition children also take part in their own presentation show 
in November held locally, where they are given their certificates from the competitions 
they have attended. 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Samantha Howell 
Principal of Dance Studio 22   
 

 
 

 
  


